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March 18th, 2020 
 
Change in FCC ID Authorization Letter 
 
Issued by: Neosen Energy 

1506 Capital Ave. 
Suite 150 
Plano, TX 75074 
 

Addressed to: Federal Communication Commission 
Equipment Authorization and Evaluation Division 
7735 Oakland Mills Road  
Columbia, MD 21046 

 
Subject:  Authorization for a Change in Identification per §2.933 of the FCC rules 

FCC ID:   2AF63-IES3 
Date of Grant: 01/03/2020 

 
 
To Whom It May Concern, 
 
We, Neosen Energy, manufacturer and grantee of FCC ID 2AF63-IES3, Date of Grant 01/03/2020, hereby 
authorize Pivotal Commware, 10801 120th Ave. NE #200, Kirkland, WA, to apply to the FCC for a change 
in identification as specified under 47 CFR §2.933 of the FCC rules. 
 
  New FCC ID: 2AUVU-IES3 
 
This authorization applies to the Neosen Energy wireless power system FCC ID 2AF63-IES3. 
 
The original FCC ID 2AF63-IES3 certification will remain valid. 
The original FCC ID 2AF63-IES3 test results, technical information and relevant documents continue to 
be representative of and applicable to the changed equipment. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Paul Garrity 
Chief Executive Officer 
Neosen Energy 


